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July 22, 2025 

 
Sherri Bell 
Official Trustee, Board of Education 
Greater Victoria School District 
 
Email:  sbell@sd61.bc.ca   

 
Dear: Sherri Bell 

 
RE:  CONSIDERATION OF A TRUSTEE ELECTORAL AREA ELECTION MODEL 

 
On July 21st, 2025, at its In Camera meeting, Saanich Council received an update on recent 
activities related to the trustee electoral model from Councillor Phelps Bondaroff. Following the 
update, Council passed the following motion: 
 
That Saanich Council receive the July 10, 2025 letter from the Official Trustee, School District #61 
for receipt. 
 
While Council did not provide further comment, I wish to convey our appreciation for your efforts as 
you embark on consultation.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Dean Murdock 
Mayor  
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